
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ref: 3532 LMA 
 

14 November 2024 
 

 
Dear Year 12 Student & Parent,  
 
 
 
It gives us great pleasure to invite you and your parents to attend our GCSE Awards evening 
on Thursday 28 November.  You are welcome to arrive at school anytime from 5.30pm with 
the event starting at 6.00pm and concluding at around 7.15pm.  The evening will be a 
celebration of the collective and individual successes of the ‘Class of 2024’ and provide us 
with the opportunity to catch up, find out all about your new life in college or training and 
reminisce about your five years at BPA. 
 
During the evening you will receive your GCSE certificates and individual subject prizes will 
also be awarded.  This is always an enjoyable event and will give you an opportunity to gather 
together as a year group for one final time.    
 
Please confirm your attendance and the number of seats that will be required for you and 
your family by using the following link, Awards Evening 2024 - BPA .  There will be an allocation 
of two additional seats per Year 12 student, however, if you would like more, please request 
this in the google form. 
 
One question we always get asked is, ‘what should I wear?’  Smart but not formal is the usual 
message; this means we can take lots of pictures of Year 12 that we can proudly display and 
share. 
 
We very much hope to see you and your family on the evening to celebrate your success and 
that of your classmates.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

L MacLaren              

 

Mrs MacLaren                   

Headteacher  

GCSE Awards Evening – Class of 2024   
 

https://forms.gle/QcBf5UpvmnAiGm2D6

